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July 28, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are pleased to send this mid-summer update to you with important information relating to the 
upcoming school year.  Please continue to visit our website regularly at www.ncdsb.on.ca for updates 
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Again, more details about the first day of school are forthcoming, only once we have confirmation of our 
students’ return to learning plan.  Copies of school year calendar are available on our website.    
  
Thank you for your attention to these matters and for your prompt action in completing the survey.  
We will be in touch again soon with more information and updates. 
 
Stay safe, stay well, and continue to take good care of each other. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 


